
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 17th July 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are pleased to announce the following teachers will be working in each of the following year 

groups. 

Reception – Mrs Blake 

Year 1 – Miss Johnson (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday) and Mrs Balaam (Thursday, Friday) 

Year 2 – Mr Thompson 

Year 3 – Mrs Richardson 

Year 4 – Miss Hodgkins 

Year 5 – Mrs Veneziano 

Year 6 – Mr Reynolds 

Miss Greenwood and Mrs Fox will continue to support the children both in class and cover for 

Planning, Preparation and Assessment time (PPA). 

We say farewell to Miss Basra and wish her the best in her next steps. 

The teaching assistant allocation is yet to be finalised as we are currently recruiting to the team. 

We say a farewell and a huge thank you to Mrs Frost and Mrs Thornburn who are leaving us at the 

end of this academic year – between them they have supported Norwood School children for an 

incredible 46 years.  We wish them all the very best and they will be very much missed. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 
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